
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

County of El Paso Purchasing Department 
 500 East San Antonio, Room 500 
 El Paso, Texas 79901  
 (915) 546-2048 / Fax: (915) 546-8180 

 
ADDENDUM 2 

 
To:  All Interested Proposers 
  
From:  Linda Gonzalez, Bid Clerk/Buyer  
 
Date:  April 23, 2007 
 
Subject: RFP #07-041, Elevator Maintenance Agreement at Parking  
                                                Garage #2  
 

 
 
The Purchasing Department received a question relating to the above referenced 
proposal.   
 

1. Addendum #1 schedules a pre-bidders conference.  Is this conference 
mandatory and is there a way to join the conference via phone (conference 
call)?  

 
 

The pre-bidder’s conference is not mandatory. 
 
The FMD doesn’t object to a vendor joining the meeting via conference call, however, 
the conference call would have to be approved and arranged by Purchasing to meet 
their requirements. 
 
 
The Purchasing Department does not approve of any via telephone conference calls for 
pre-bidder’s conference. 
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